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I will not be present to testify, but I would like to state that I am in favor of the 
proposed legislation LD 227 which would protect reproductive and gender affirming 
care for patrons, health care providers and health care infrastructure.  The health 
decisions of individuals and their providers are extremely personal and should 
NEVER be part of a political football.  These are civil rights that have been fought 
for, and won, and have strengthened individual freedoms in our country.  A 
Democratic government is guided the by the citizens and representatives in that 
government need to be responsive to their constituents.  Personal health issues are 
between a person and their doctor - there is no place for them in the halls of 
government.
Thank you.


